Disclosure regarding regularly scheduled news/opinion programming on WSVI-TV
Channel 8

Virgin Islands Senator, Alicia “Chucky” Hanson, has been a political figure in the
United States Virgin Islands. She has spent many years in active community life
working as a concerned citizen with various local groups and organizations. She has
also served several terms in the Territorial Legislature of the Virgin Islands.

Since 2010, she has provided a program of two to four minutes in length to
television station WSVI weekly to run at the conclusion of the Channel 8 nightly
news at 7:28 and 11:28 PM weekday evenings called ‘Staying in Touch With My
People’. Senator Hanson in which she presents her views on controversial issues
that are frequently in the news. She produces this program. Often she uses the
program to explain her votes and positions on various issues before the Virgin
[slands. Frequently, these are issues that WSVI covers in depth on its news and
various public affairs programs in greater depth including opposing points of view.

WSVI-TV views the airing of this program as part of the many hours of weekly
offerings on various topics by the Virgin islands leading figures although not often
within their own programs. WSVI-TV has an open policy of offering its airwaves to
all individuals on all matters of public importance. While it is well known the
Senator Hanson holds strong views on various issues and as one of 15 legislators
who legislate public policy in the Virgin Islands, various opposing viewports are also
aired. WSVI-TV has an equal opportunity policy for anyone who may desire such a
platform to explain their views on issues covered by this or any program on Channel
8, Please contact us in Writing with such requests within 7 days in writing citing the
particular issue that they would like to respond to.

WSVI-TV receives no compensation for the program. The program is prepared and
produced by Senator Hanson. Senator Hanson requested the program be aired as a
public service on Channel 8.

Written requests may be forwarded to
WSVI TV

PO Box 6000

Sunny Isle Shopping Center

St. Croix, US Virgin Islands

00813

or to Cheryl.francis@wsyvitv.com




